
TOWN OF HAMDEN 

 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT  

PROGRAM YEAR 50 

NOTICE OF FUNDING AVAILABILITY 

The Town of Hamden anticipates approximately $450,000 in funding from the Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD). Consistent with HUD guidelines, the Town will award up to 15% of its 

total award to public service agencies serving primarily low- and moderate- income residents through a 

competitive application process. Application period will open January 2, 2024, and will close at 4 PM on 

January 31, 2024. Program guidelines and applications will be available a beginning January 2, 2024, at 

https://www.hamdenedc.com/  

La información será proporcionada en español por petición. 

https://www.hamdenedc.com/

